Linda Mulligan, District Director of Nursing Services. Bundaberg District Health Service. Bundaberg.

19th July 2004.

Dear Linda,

After fourteen years as Charge Nurse / Clinical Nurse Consultant / Nurse Practice Co- Ordinator and now, Nurse Unit Manager, I would like to relinquish the position of Nurse Unit Manager Operating Theatres from 29th August 2004.

After many months of deliberation, for personal, health and family reasons, I'd like to take a new direction in my career.

After completing my General Nurse training in 1974, I have worked for the majority of my career in Operating Theatres, enjoying the work and would like to continue

As there is a temporary Level 2 position becoming vacant on the 23rd August 2004 in the Operating Theatres. I would like to be considered for this full time position.

Yours Faithfully,

Jennifer White.

Nurse Unit Manager,

Operating Theatres.

Bundaberg District Health Service